
From: Roger G. Ingall <roger.ingall@citrusbocc.com> 

To: Carl Puylara <skeletonlist@yahoo.com> 

Cc: Cory D. Dilmore <cory.dilmore@citrusbocc.com> 

Sent: Friday, January 3, 2025 at 03:08:36 PM EST 

Subject: Cambridge Greens Update 

 

Carl, 

See the update on the project timeline below. 

  

PROJECT TIMELINE 

Construction was expected to last 520 calendar days. 

However, the Contractor has requested a 90-day extension due to unforeseen issues. This being the 
case the extended end date is now   April 29, 2025.   After that date, residents will be notified of 
Sewer Availability, and the Residential Service Connections phase of the project will begin.  This 
process will last one year, concluding sometime after April 29, 2026. 

  

  

  
 

Thank You, 

Roger G. Ingall 

Water Resources Project Manager 

  

OƯice:  352-527-5802 

Email:Roger.Ingall@citrusbocc.com 
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